

AKO AKO Porirua College

TERM 3 WEEK 6 - 04/09/2020

UNDER 14 HURRICANES TOURNAMENT

On the 31st of August to the 2nd of September the Hurricanes Rugby Festival took place at Wakefield Park, where a few of our Porirua College under 14 boys participated and combined with some of the Bishop Viard boys.

They played one game each day which consisted of:

Monday vs St. Pats, Tuesday vs Fielding and Wednesday vs Hutt Valley High.

Weather wasn't too great nor in anybody's favour but the boys really stuck it out. Due to other

commitments Viard didn't play Wednesday so there were a lot of boys being pulled in and boys playing out of position. This was awesome to see them working as a team and making things happen while being under pressure with having only 15 players and no subs. Be proud of yourselves boys!

Overall they really gave it their best, never gave up and showed a lot of PC Pride!



Careers dates to look out for:

Seniors:

- NZ Defence Force are visiting Pd 3 in the Library Monday

 14th September
- NZ School of Tourism are visiting in the Library Pd 3 Friday 18th September
- . Auckland University are visiting in the Hall Pd 3 Monday 21st September
- . Massey University are visiting Pd 3 in the Library Monday 12th October

Juniors:

Na Vosa Ni STEAD (Victoria University) - Thursday 29th October in the school hall from 6pm-8pm. This is a community event for yr9 & yr10 Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths, Architecture & Design.



New PC Face

Malo e lelei, I'm Api Taufa and it is my first year here at PC as Sports Coordinator.

My role involves organizing our sports teams and working together with coaches/

management/staff to ensure that our students sports competitions run smoothly and that they are enjoying sport! I enjoy hanging out with family, friends and playing sports. I have really enjoyed my time so far here and have already seen so much sporting talent and potential here at PC!



Subject Choices for 2021

All students will have begun the process of choosing subjects for 2021 and planning their future pathways.

Students have until the 11th September to complete their subject choices.

Letters went out to every student this week with a log in to complete their subject choices in the KAMAR student portal (https:// kamar.pen.net.nz) 'Careers/Course selection'.

Thanks to those who attended our Subject Choice Afternoon. If you were unable to attend but would still like to find out more, please discuss with your learning coach.

Just a reminder to all that there are to be NO SPECTATORS at all sports games. College Sport Wellington have made this rule to limit numbers in venues (100 people gathering rule) under Level 2 restrictions. This rule will be followed at all schools in the Wellington Region. ONLY players, coaches/management and officials will be allowed at games during Level 2.

Toi Whakaari invites you to the

MĀORI & PASIFIKA INFORMATION EVENING

Join us for an evening of inspiration as we explore how Toi Whakaari can be your start to a career the performing arts.

Joined by special industry & alumni guest speakers

Warren Dion Smith

(Award Winning Hair & Makeup Artist)

Moana Ete (A Girl Named Mo)

MONDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER | 6:30 - 8 PM 11 HUTCHISON ROAD, NEWTOWN, WELLINGTON Light refreshments will be provided RSVP to outreach@toiwhakaari.ac.nz



Table Tennis Tournament

Date: Friday 11th September 9-3:30pm Venue: Empire Stadium, Marine Parade, Petone

We have 2 students who will be competing in the CSW Table Tennis Individual Champs. Good luck to them both @





64 Driver Crescent, Cannons Creek, Porirua 5024

Visit our website: https://poriruacollege.school.nz/ Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Porirua-College-106614949374053/

Phone: 04-237-5465